NORTH OF ENGLAND CHESS TEAM
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QUADRANGULAR MATCH – SATURDAY / SUNDAY 7/8th DECEMBER 2019 

Dear Parents,

I am writing to invite your child to play for the North of England Team in a quadrangular match against the Midlands, Wales, Scotland and Ireland on the 7/8th December at Liverpool College.

 Liverpool College

 Liverpool L18 8BH.

 Just off Queens Drive in North Mossley Hill Road.
There will be three matches, two on Saturday and one on the Sunday. We will meet at 1.00 p.m. on Saturday for a 1.30 start and should be finished by 7.00 p.m. and on the Sunday the timings will be 9.30 a.m. for a 10.00 start, finish at 12.30 p.m. There are ten players in each of the two age groups U12, U14 and 6 in U16. 

The time control will be all moves in an hour plus 10 seconds a move.
Please confirm either by e-mail or telephone if your son/daughter can play. 

If you let me know by e-mail I will send a confirmation e-mail back. 

There will be times when my mobile phone is switched off. Please leave a message or alternatively send a text message. 

You can let me know by

a) phone on 07590608243

or

b) email  glynispurland@yahoo.co.uk

Thank you,

Glynis Purland 

(North of England Chess Team Manager)
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